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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

STATE HIGHWAY 117 PROJECT  
SCHEDULED TO BEGIN APRIL 1, 2024 

 

After the 117 Town Hall Meeting held on March 19, 2024 the WI D.O.T. will be starting on 
their portion of the State Highway 117 project on April 1, 2024. This work will consist of 
water and sewer repairs, replacement of the curb ramps/crossings, traffic light upgrades, and 
repaving of State Highway 117 through the Village of Bonduel. 
 
Below is the tentative timeframe/schedule for each area of the project: 
 
Phase 1:  APRIL 1 – MAY 1  

• Complete road closure (impassible) between Express Way & South Street 
 
Phase 2:  MAY 2 – JULY 9  

• Complete road closure (impassible) between South Street & CTH BE 
 
Phase 3:  JULY 10 – JULY 24  

• Flagged lane closures between CTH BE & Mutzy Lane 
 
The Village understands the hardship this will cause for local business and residences, but we 
have no control over the time frame set by the State D.O.T. This is a tentative schedule and it 
may adjust. Thank you for your patience and understanding, any questions please contact Jesse 
Rankin at 715-758-8779. 
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